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Year 3/4 - Autumin Term 2 2018 - Theme: The victorians

Science

English - Fair's Fair and Oliver Twist P.E.

LEON GARFIELD

This half term we will be learning all
about light!  Through
experiments, children will use scientific

exciting

enquiry skills to learn how our eyes work,
how light helps us fto see, how shadows
are formed, how they change and why,
and which material would be best to
design a safety jacket with a reflector
on. Get those
torches working
at home, you'll
need them!

As we continue to challenge the children, we are going
to be looking at extracts from Charles Dickens'

will also be reading the heart-wrenching tale of Fair's

Fair where good deeds are rewarded and an orphaned
street child gets the happy ending of their dreams! The children
will be applying their learning through persuasive

writing, diary entries, script writing and a

newspaper report as well as learning how authors
such as Charles Dickens helped fo improve lives

for Victorian children. It's a good job that we have

a long term as we have lots to fit in!

This half term we will be having PE
on either a Thursday or a Friday
depending on what is happening in

the week so please ensure your
child has their kit on both days.

Miss Mosely is really excited about

getting to know the class better in
these sessions. The children are

LIVER TWIST
diarfes Dickens

such a good team already and it is
great to see them strengthen
these skills in PE!
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Having built strong foundations in the children's
understanding of place value, we are going to
consolidate applying addition and subtraction skills
before moving on to multiplication and division.

This half term we are really focussing on developing the children's
fluency in maths, particularly with their number facts and times
tables —up to 12x12; T am sure you will have heard the catchy songs in
our playground! Please help them to practise as it will have a big impact
on their learning. For my year 3's, the government are introducing a times
table test next year to be taken in Year 4 so let's be ready but more
importantly, your multiplication and division learning will be so much
easier!

Theme

This half term our theme is going to be focussed around the Victorians. As well as
learning about what it was like to be a Victorian child, learning
about how the Victorians impacted the world we know today and
where they fit into history, we are going to be going on an
exciting trip to Osborne House in December! In the afternoons,
we will continue with the rich curriculum including music (drums
and violins), computing and PE. The children will also continue
their German studies with Miss Culpin, do PSHE with Miss Sim
and science with Miss Bekesi.




